
NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 

 

The Wayne County Board of Commissioners will delay the public opening of the government 
complexes to Monday, July 13, 2020.       The original date of Monday, July 6th has been changed 
due to delays in procuring the necessary safety items to prepare the buildings for the optimum 
health and safety of our employees and citizens. 

Until July 13th, we will continue to be available by appointment only.    

 

Wayne County Board of Commissioners 
Kenneth E. Paust, President 
 
 
Date of Notice:  June 24, 2020 
 
   

 


